
Knowledge Organiser - OS Map skills and Fieldwork 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject Specific 
Vocabulary  

OS map 

ordnance 

survey 

human features 

physical features  

landscape 

location 

scale 

small-scale 

large-scale 

fieldwork 

symbols  

compass 

observation 

Key Knowledge    
-Know how to identify 
physical features and 
human features on maps. 
-Understand the difference 
between small-scale and 
large-scale maps and how 
scale affects the level of 
detail. 
-Use compass points and 
intercardinal points to 
describe locations. 
-Observe and explore local 
areas through fieldwork, 
identifying and matching 
features to map symbols. 
-Compare different 
locations using maps and 
describe similarities and 
differences in physical and 
human features. 

Learning 
Objectives    

To know what an OS 
map is. 

To know how scale 
changes the way we 
describe a place. 

To identify physical and 
human features at 
Boggart Hole Clough and 
describe their location 
using compass directions. 

To know what the area is 
like just beyond my 
school. 

To know what an area is 
like beyond my region. 

Books to help me 
with my 

understanding     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


